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Re-appointment of External Auditors 
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One of the requirements of the AGM is to appoint the external auditor and we are 
recommending that we reappoint our current external auditors, KPMG.  

 

KPMG are the leading provider of audit services to the Social Housing sector.  They audit 
more of the top Registered Providers (RPs) than any other firm and nationally have over 
250 staff specialising in social housing, including fifteen partners. They took over as our 
External Auditors for the year ended 31 March 2018 and have provided the external audit 
service since then. 

 


